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KS3 Moderation 
Eggars School, Alton 

26th May 2011 – 1.30-4pm 
An opportunity to have your end of Key Stage 3 
judgements moderated in a small group, cross-school 
session. 

Benefits to attendees: 

• Receive feedback on the quality of your level 
judgements and on the quality and range of your 
assessment evidence 

• Practise moderation of level judgements using 
evidence from different schools and gain an 
insight into their assessment practices and 
processes 

• Be part of an open discussion on best practice 
in task setting to yield assessment evidence and 
assessment and moderation procedures 

Please bring: 

• Assessment evidence for 2 students in reading 
and writing, with highlighted/annotated APP 
guidelines grids 

Teachers at any stage of their professional development 
may attend 

 

 

 

 

Spoken Language Study: controlled 
assessment task moderation 
Yateley School, Yateley 

15th June 2011 - 1.30-4pm 
An opportunity to bring completed spoken language study 
tasks to a cross-school group. 

Benefits to attendees: 

• Receive feedback on the quality of your banding 
judgements and gain an insight into how other 
schools are approaching this new area of the 
specifications. 

• Be part of an open discussion on best practice 
in task setting and approaches to the teaching of 
spoken language study 

• Take a view on the opportunities and resources 
offered by other exam specifications 

Please bring: 

• 2 completed and marked spoken language tasks 
– if you have taught this unit in year 10 

• your exam board mark scheme for this unit 

• the range of exam board tasks available to you 

• any resources you have used and would be 
willing to share 

	
  

Secondary phase moderation opportunities  
Summer 2011 

Led jointly by Lead Assessment Departments and the English Team 

Attendance	
  at	
  both	
  meetings	
  is	
  free,	
  but	
  if	
  you	
  plan	
  to	
  attend,	
  you	
  MUST	
  book	
  a	
  place.	
  	
  	
  

For	
  booking	
  email	
  Helen	
  Hill	
  on	
  helen.hill@hants.gov.uk	
  

For	
  further	
  information	
  email	
  Leah	
  Crawford	
  on	
  leah.crawford@hants.gov.uk	
  	
  


